
Illinois Supreme Court Rules Committee
____________________________________________

               222 North LaSalle Street, 13  Floorth

                  Chicago, Illinois 60601
                        Telephone: 312/793-3250

                               Facsimile: 312/793-0775

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING - January 23, 2012

In accordance with Supreme Court Rule 3 (Rulemaking Procedures), you are hereby notified
that the Supreme Court Rules Committee will hold a public hearing on Monday, January
23, 2012, beginning at 10 a.m., in Room C-500 at the Michael A. Bilandic Building, 160 N.
LaSalle Street, in Chicago.  Clerks of court are requested to post a hard copy of this notice
in a conspicuous place. 

The following proposals are on the public hearing agenda: (1) 08-03 (P.R. 0162) Creates new
Supreme Court Rule and form providing for a statewide uniform mandatory disclosure
statement in family law cases; (2) 09-08 (P.R. 0173) Amends Supreme Court Rule 214
(Discovery of Documents, Objects, and Tangible Things - Inspection of Real Estate) and
Supreme Court Rule 216 (Admission of Fact or of Genuineness of Documents); (3) 10-06
(P.R. 0179) Amends Supreme Court Rule 402 (Pleas of Guilty or Stipulations Sufficient to
Convict); (4) 10-07 (P.R. 0180) Amends Supreme Court Rule 604 (Appeals from Certain
Judgments and Orders); (5) 10-08 (P.R. 0181) Amends Supreme Court Rule 651 (Appeals
in Post-Conviction Proceedings); (6) 11-01 (P.R. 0189) Creates New Illinois Rule of
Evidence 502 Dealing with the Inadvertent Waiver of Attorney-Client Privilege or Work
Product; (7) 11-02 (P.R. 0190) Creates a New Supreme Court Rule Establishing a Procedure
for Asserting Privilege or Work Product Following Inadvertent Disclosures in Discovery; and
(8) 11-03 (P.R. 0191) Amends Supreme Court Rule 431 (Voir Dire Examination)
 
The proposed amendments are available on the Supreme Court website at:
http://www.state.il.us/court/SupremeCourt/Public_Hearings/Rules/

To obtain hard copies of the proposals by fax or mail, please contact Jennifer Donahue at the
Administrative Office of the Illinois Courts at (312) 793-3250 or jdonahue@court.state.il.us

The Supreme Court Rules Committee invites public comments on the proposals.  Written
comments should be submitted by Monday, January 9, 2012, to mmeis@court.state.il.us
or by mail to: Marcia M. Meis, Secretary, Supreme Court Rules Committee, 222 N. LaSalle
Street, 13  Floor, Chicago, Illinois 60601.th

Anyone wishing to be scheduled to testify at the public hearing should advise the Committee
Secretary via email or in writing as noted above not later than Monday, January 16, 2012.
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